CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY



Together Everyone Achieves More

Coming up next week:

Tuesday:

Safer Internet Day

Crystal Class assembly @2:45pm

Wednesday:

Thursday:

Friday:

Pupils in Garnet Class have been working cooperatively in PE with Mr Peters and Miss Londors. After these pupils modeled what to do, they had great fun!



Dear Parents and Carers

So far we have had two lovely and well attended class assemblies celebrating the children and their learning. Whilst some pupils are confident, it can be really daunting standing in front of everyone saying their part or acting something out. Therefore we do ask that any distractions are

If we politely ask you to turn off a ringing phone or take out a chatty toddler or baby it's because we want everyone to focus on the children and their hard work. Thank you in advance for your understanding. Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher.



A huge thank you to Corsham Institute for donating 15 recycled laptops to Corsham Regis for our children to use.

In Onyx Class this week, the children have been learning how to create powerpoint presentations to show their learning about 'The Roaring 20s' and they look fab!





Pupils in Crystal Class have been producing some wonderful artwork inspired by their decade, the 1970s.

Year 6 pupils in Amethyst Class have started designing their own Childline posters as part of our Learn 4 Life curriculum.



Our (Wildly Important Goal) WIG for Year 6 is

58%

This is the percentage of pupils who must achieve the expected standard in Reading, Writing and Maths in July 2020



Ofsted Give Ofsted your view Parent View on your child's school

We absolutely love these Roly Poly bird collages from pupils in Opal Class!



Attendance:

This week Crystal Class had the highest attendance with 99.56%

Attendance overall is 95.9%

Any other business:

Ofsted: If you haven't done so already, we are really keen to hear your opinion about Corsham Regis through the Ofsted Parent View online tool. If you click on the box to your left, you will be able to go straight to the Ofsted website.

In Jade Class, the children have been very carefully measuring length using standard units and rulers. Super concentration to do this accurately!

